LLOYD'S REQISTER OF SEIPPING,
. The Secretary,

LONDON, 11th February, 1948,

.} Dear Sir,
j 8.8, "NIKOBAR",

A visit was pald to the above veasel today as
requested 1n your letter of the 24th ultimo, and the
Owner's Superintendent states that he has so far received
+ no 1nstructions from his principals to deal with any of
the items referred to.

It may be of interest to know that three of the
refrigerating machines originelly installed for cargo
purposes, are now being removed entirely, as a result of
certaln modifications at present being effected,

The Superintendent intends to contact his Owners
by telephone &f an early date, when he will communicate
thelr intentions to us.

Yours faithfully,
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